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Our Year In Review 

Whelp, here we are; we made it through another year and 

my gosh, itôs been quite an awesome year! Itôs hard to 

believe that we held our first meeting July 18, 2018. 

Compare one of our early meetings to a more recent one 

and look at how far weôve come. We are so proud of our 

members and our organization. 

 

 

 

 

My oô my, how the time goes by! 

We held our first 

member committee 

where we had the 

opportunity to listen to 

what our members 

wanted in their group. 

There were  a lot of 

great ideas and 

suggestions  from all. 

We heard about  

including more life and 

cooking skills, using 

public transportion, 

learning how to budget, 

more music, and more 

activities. 

Our Music Appreciation 

nights continue. They are 

different than what most 

people might think about 

music appreciation. To us, itôs 

a night where they can sing 

karaoke, play an instrument, or 

just tell us what a song means 

to them. We feel that music 

tells a story and is a way for us 

to connect. Whether itôs the 

songôs lyrics, the instruments 

used, or simply the way the 

vibrations make you feel, its 

special and unique and just 

another way to share. 

Robynôs Caf® is a big 

hit. Weôve done 

microwave cooking, 

as well as   made 

wraps and parfaits. 

The parfaits were not 

only good tasting but 

were the prettiest! A 

little bird has been 

flying by dropping 

hints that Robyn will 

be ñkicking it up a 

notchò in the near 

future.  

 

  

Art Nights are always welcomed and enjoyed by 

everyone. Weôve had several art nights hosted by Lisa, 

Dylanôs mom, that showed we have some very talented 

folks in our group. We also learned from a county 

employee, that you can take an ordinary road ornament 

and make it into a life sized emoji. All you need is a little 

bit of paint and some imagination. Just donôt try peeling 

the yellow dots off the road because ou may get in a little 

trouble. Donôt fret, we still have a few left over for you. 

One of our first meetings 

One of our most recent meetings 

 

 

 

Our first committee meeting  

 



 

 

 

      

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Who could forget 

Trivia and Game 

Night. This is your 

night to show off your 

knowledge of random 

facts or just sit back 

and enjoy Mikeôs First 

Annual Onion Eating 

Contest. Looks like 

Zach has a mouth full 

and Andrew has 

second thoughts that 

Zach will  come out of 

the contest smelling 

like roses. We were 

prepared with breath 

mints and antacid. 

So you can see, we do a bunch of fun things throughout 

the year but there are times when we need to dial it back 

a bit and talk about life. As much as we want to have a 

good time, life isnôt always fun and we need to learn how 

to weather the storms. Thatôs where our Peer Support 

Meeings come in to play. Itôs extremely important that we 

have an outlet to talk about things and the things that 

trouble us. What better way to do it than with your peers. 

important to us as our more social meetings. Past topics 

include, anxiety coping skills, anti-bullying, effective 

communication skills, the hidden dangers of social media 

and online dating. Your group; your topic. 

Now, letôs get back to more fun stuff! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Wrestling has become a monthly event 

Supreme Pro Wrestling (SPW) has been very kind to us 

and is a huge supporter of organizations that work with 

autsim and other neurodiverse disorders.  

 
And we still like to throw down as shown in this picture 

from our Halloween Party.  

Everyone deserves the right to healthy relationships. 

When we started this journey, we wanted to give everyone 

the opportunity to meet peers in a fun and welcoming 

environment. We hope were headed in the right direction. 



 

 

 

 

    

 

    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Not only can we have a good time, we know how to take 

care of business too. This November, we co-hosted our 

first ever dance! Yep, you heard that right, a DANCE! 

This was no small feet my friends. It took a village, a 

community one might say. So how did we pull it off? 

Well, we had some exceptional volunteers that stepped up 

to the plate. Andrew, Austin, Clio, Darien, Dylan, Garret, 

Jacob, Jesse, Kayla, and Mike all joined in to become part 

of the decorating committee. What a great job they did. 

Some went shopping while, Dylan and Kayla made our 

collection box. Clio made 2 amazing fliers and Gail, 

Aaronôs mom, also made a beautiful flyer for our dance. 

A special thank you to them along with all of our parent 

volunteers. It could not have been done without you! 

Now for some pictures from our journey to Our Winter 

Dance: A Night Under the Stars. 

 

 

 

 

 

Whatôs a little axe throwing between friends 

Garret doing a little shopping at Ranch 99 and a late-night trip to Krispy Kreme  

These gents clean up nicely. Danny, Darien, Mike, Jesse and Andrew  

 

Night 1 of shopping with Jacob, Jesse, Darien, Mike and Andrew   

Night 2 of shopping with Garret, Mike, Darien, and Austin   

 

Making friends 



 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
And just in time to see our Christmas Party Pictures!  Take 

it away Santa! 


